
Friday 24th June 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
 

I am looking forward to welcoming parents/carers to our Sports 

Days next week.  Mr Knaggs and the class teachers have been 

using PE lessons to enable pupils to practice the different 

events they will be taking part in.  I am sure that everyone will 

do their best and enjoy the events. 

End of year school reports will be sent home with pupils on 

Friday 8th July 2022.  On Monday 11th July 2022 we are   

holding Open classroom events for Year 1 to 5.  This is an 

opportunity to come in and speak to class teachers and to look 

at work produced during the year.  Year 6’s will be on Friday 

8th July 2022 due to their transition week. 

After the success of transition week last year, we are planning 

on doing the same again in the final week of this term.  I will be 

sending out letters with the details of this, and which also   

inform you of your child’s next class in due course. 

Miss Pitts, 

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School - 88.87% 

EYFS/KS1  

1ZC 

89.71% 

KS2  

3DC 

97.62% 

Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.45pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Lunch menu online 

 

The lunch menu for this term can 

be found on the school website: 
https://griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/lunch-

menu/ 

 

Please use the link below to check if 

you are eligible for free school meals: 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-

and-schools/schools/free-school-

meals  

Reading Corner 

 

Pupils from Year 1, 3, 4 and 6 visited the Big  Malarkey Festival at East Park earlier this week.  They all 

had a great time and enjoyed taking part in workshops.  Please have a look at our Twitter page 

@griffinprimary to see some photographs from their visits. 

 

Don't forget to book your tickets for the weekend event too on 25th/26th June!  

End of Summer Term 

Thursday 21st July 2022 at 

1.45pm. 

 

School is closed on Friday 

22nd July in lieu of the 

second Jubilee Bank    

Holiday. 

 

School reopens 

Tuesday  6th September.  

Gates open at 8.35am. 

Doors open at 8.45am. 

Griffin Tots 

 
 

We have been delighted 

with the number of families 

attending the first two   

session of Griffin Tots. 

The next session of Griffin 

Tots is Tuesday 28th June 

from 9-10am in the school 

hall.   

Please ring the school  

office if you would like to 

book a place.  

We will be continuing this 

in the Autumn Term and 

will share more information 

with you about this before 

the summer holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sun safety! 

As summer has now arrived, please ensure that you are sending your child to school with a water bottle, a 

cap and sun cream.  Please also ensure that children are protected with the clothes they are wearing—we 

noticed a child leaving site earlier in the week with no top on which can lead to sunburn or sunstroke. 

Sports Results 

 

A huge well done to our Year 5 and 6 girls football team 

who took part in a competition earlier this week against 

8 other teams and won!  They are now through to the 

final which takes place in a couple of weeks time. 

 

Our Year 3 and 4 cricket team took part in the final of a 

local competition at Beverley Cricket Club.  They played 

very well and finished third overall. 

  

All pupils who are representing the school are being 

fantastic role models to other - we are very proud of 

you! 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals
http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals
http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals

